
PALs Application 2017-2018 
 

Applications are due by Friday, September 15, 2017. 
Please email applications to pals@ulm.edu or return them at our meeting held on 

Wednesday, September 13, 2017. 
 

Name:   _______________________________________________________       
 
Class:         P3        
 
Email (@warhawks):______________________________ 
 
Cell number: ___________________________  
 
Dress Shirt/Polo Size ______________                                     
  
Have you previously been a member of PALs?        ��  Yes         ��   No 
 
Please briefly describe why you would like to serve as a member of PALs and 
what contributions you will make to the organization. 
 
 

 


